
Armed Forces Veteran Friendly Surgery  

  
We are pleased to inform you that we have been awarded the Armed Forces Veteran Friendly 
Practice accreditation by the Royal College of General Practitioners. This accreditation recognises us 
as a practice set up to identify and support military veterans with their healthcare needs including 
referrals to dedicated services if appropriate/required. Our Clinical champion for this area is Practice 
Nurse Danielle Townsend, if you are a military veteran or family member in need of guidance or 
assistance please do to hesitate to contact us to speak to Danielle via the Patient Co-ordinators on 
0117 9027145 or using the e-consult option on the website. 

 

We are conscious that some patients registered at Charlotte Keel Medical Practice may be affected 
by current events in Afghanistan Charlotte Keel Medical Practice is accredited by the Royal College of 
General Practitioners as one which specialises in the care of military veterans and their families. All 
the team have been trained in the care of military veterans and their families. If recent events have 
affected you and you wish to seek help, please come forward. 
 


